Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: Wednesday 26 April 2023 15:04

To: pkeegan@water.ie

Subject: Reg 18(3)(b) response update - Ballycotton
Attachments: Reg18(3)(b) RFI response_ext.pdf

Dear Mr Keegan

We acknowledge receipt of your email dated 26 April 2023. Please note that your response has been
uploaded to our system and will be forwarded to the inspector for assessment. Thank you.

Regards
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford

An Clar um Cheadunu Comhshaoil
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman
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